May 14, 1986

The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on
Wednesday, May 14, 1986 at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.
All members were present.

The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2™ by Harry Hilbert,
carried.

The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2" by Hilbert, carried.

Stephen Fisher Plans - Motion made by Snyder, 2" by Hilbert to approve lot of
.786 acres to be added to John Fisher lot and cannot be sold separately, carried.

Hazel Crouse Plans - Motion made by Hilbert, 2" by Snyder to approve a 1,202
acre lot on Crouse Road, carried.

County Aid of $2,623.20 to be applied to the Miller Road project for a new surface.

Secretary was instructed to bid for 1400 tons FB1 Base and 850 tons Wearing
Course. Bids to be opened at the June 11 meeting.

The Ken Hostetter property had a new septic tank installed and approved by Dean
Shultz instead of a new top being placed on the old tank.

Complaint-Mr. & Mrs. Shultz of Clapsaddle Road were present at the meeting and
complained of sewage from Mrs. Racine’s property running onto their property. Mrs.
Shultz told the supervisors on the following dates sewage was pumped by Mrs. Racine -
4/30; 5/3; and 5/7/86. Snyder stated that he talked to Dean Shultz and remedied. They
also complained about the junk yard of Mrs. Racine. Supervisors told Mrs. Shultz that
Mrs. Racine has until June 1 to have the fence installed.

Snyder was instructed to contact White’s Tree Service and get a quote on removing
a tree on Miller Road.

A letter was read informing the supervisors of a law enforcement ceremony to be
held May 24 at Oak Lawn Memorial Garden Cemetery.

A meeting of Adams County Earned Income Tax Collection Agency Board of
Directors will be held on May 27, 1986 in the Gettysburg Area School District
Administration Building for the purpose approving the budget.

Meeting adjourned at 8:40 p.m.

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.



